
Attention ESL Families & Students 

Let’s Get Ready for OELPA 

What: OELPA – Ohio English Language Proficiency 

Assessment 

The OELPA is an assessment used to determine each English learner's 
progress to English proficiency and readiness to exit from the English 
language development program. 

When: February 3, 2025 – March 28, 2025 

Please ensure that your child: 

• Gets plenty of rest.

• Eats a healthy breakfast.

• Attends school daily and arrives on time.

• Uses the assessment time to do their best work.




